
 

Building a Better School - May 2019 
 
We are excited to share an update for M.M. Robinson High School’s continued renovations 
to provide the necessary facility enhancements and upgrades related to the addition of 
new programs.  
 
Status of Construction 
 
The renovation/new construction is organized into two phases. Phase 1 work took place 
during the Summer 2018. Phase 2 is currently underway and we anticipate the general 
contractor and construction personnel to be on site until December 2019.  
 
Phase 1 (Completed Summer 2018):  

● New Community Pathway Program learning spaces 
● New outdoor learning space  
● Additional student washrooms 
● Rebranding of the Lester B. Pearson Theatre 
● Reconfiguration of Technical Education spaces 
● Refreshed interior spaces (e.g., foyer, hallways, lockers, etc.)  
● Exterior building enhancements (e.g., siding, roofing, asphalt, etc.) 

 
Phase 2 (Beginning May 2019):  

● New cafeteria, including a renovated food school 
● New 3 storey, 6 classroom addition 

 
Safety during construction 
 
You may have already noticed storage and disposal bins on site. New equipment will be 
arriving on a regular basis and additional fencing will be used to secure the site as work 
progresses. There may be disruptions from time to time at school where classrooms are 
moved, hallways closed or parking areas reduced.  
 
Due to the reduced laneway in the front of the school, please drop off and/or pick up 

students from “Door 5”. This is located in the shared parking lot with the Halton District 

School Board’s J.W. Singleton Centre, on the east side of the school. 



 
We assure you that your child’s safety is our highest priority. Contractors and school staff 
will work hard to minimize disruptions and maintain a safe school environment while the 
renovation is underway. We want to remind families to exercise caution while at school.  
 
School hours during summer 2019  
 
The office will be open and operational as per normal summer hours. Further information 
regarding summer hours will be shared at the end of the year. 
 
We look forward to the continued improvements to M.M. Robinson HS that will further 
create a school that will reflect and meet the needs of our entire community.   
 
 
 
 


